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$12K in Narcotics Taken Off the Streets of Bunnell 
On Tuesday, May 14, the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) Special Investigations Unit (SIU), with 
the assistance of FCSO tactical team members and the Bunnell Police Department, executed a search 
warrant at 502 East Drain Street in Bunnell. The search warrant was executed after FCSO Detectives 
conducted an investigation into the occupants of the residence trafficking Synthetic Cathinones.  
 
Synthetic Cathinones are more commonly known on the street as “Molly,” which is listed as a Schedule 
I Controlled Substance under Florida State Statute 893.03. 
  
During a search of the residence, Detectives discovered a trafficking amount of Synthetic Cathinones, a 
trafficking amount of Oxycodone pills, approximately 2 pounds of Cannabis which was pre-packaged 
for sale, and a loaded Glock handgun. The street value of the drugs seized is approximately $12,000.00. 
 

 
Drugs and a firearm seized during a search warrant on 502 East Drain Street in Bunnell. 

 
Detectives additionally located a vacuum sealer machine and over 30 used large vacuum seal bags 
containing Cannabis residue, believed to originally contain a large quantity of Cannabis per bag. 
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“Get your drugs and get out of Flagler County because we’re coming for you next,” Sheriff Rick Staly 
said. “Our detectives did a great job investigating and executing this search warrant and getting this 
poison off our streets.” 
 
No occupants were located inside the residence at the time of the search, but additional Felony 
charges are pending. This investigation is ongoing.  
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